
Press Release 

NISM announces admission for the 5th Batch for its Course  

‘Certificate in Securities Law’ 

NISM has announced admission for the 5th Batch for its course ‘Certificate in Securities Law 

(CSL)’, scheduled to be held during April-August, 2017 as a week-end classroom programme 

(on Saturdays) for working executives at NISM Bhavan, Vashi. 

The CSL programme is designed to enable the participant to understand the critical securities 

market processes, such as legal, due diligence and compliance. The programme will serve as 

continuing professional development programme to update the knowledge of the participants in 

Securities Laws.  The last date for making application is April 05, 2017. 

The details of the programme are available in the link given below: 

http://nism.ac.in/images/academic_programs/CSL/CSL-Prospectus-2017_24.1.2017.pdf 
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